
Dear Catholic Community of Doral,

It is with great joy that we inform you that, through the Grace of God, His Excellency the 
Archbishop of Miami, Thomas Wenski, has given his blessing to Shelton Academy and its 
initiative to educate our students in the Catholic Faith, and in the values of human, aca-
demic, and personal excellence that accompany this faith.

Thus, Shelton Academy is now considered by the Archdiocese of Miami as an Independ-
ent Catholic School.

As a school embedded in the community of Doral, Shelton Academy wants to contribute 
to the human and spiritual formation of all its families.

Shelton Academy presented to the Archbishop its mission to:
      
1. Respect all the rules and guidelines required by the Archdiocese “concerning the pro-
tection of minors and vulnerable persons.”
 
2. Work in complete communion with the parish in offering religious formation for our stu-
dents.
 
3. Instill the faith in our students so that they may incorporate themselves in the parochial 
catechesis and receive the sacraments.

It is a great honor for Shelton Academy to be at service to the community. We want to 
serve all the families that want a real education founded in excellence, with a school that 
will support them in forming their kids academically, personally, and spiritually.

It is Shelton Academy’s mission to offer an integral and personal education that will shape 
our children to be integral leaders that the world and future families need.

AttentivelAttentively,
Shelton Academy Schools
 
CC: Rev. Israel Mago
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